
Dear Blatch families,

Following yesterday’s detailed update this is a quick email to say thank you for your
continued support. We know that the change to routines can be challenging for our
students and we are working hard to support them to manage this.

Yesterday’s mock results assembly for our Year 11 students was a fantastic opportunity
for us to be able to celebrate their successful learning habits with them and let them
know how proud of them we are. We were also delighted to be able to welcome our Year
11 families to our Family Revision evening to share strategies for supporting our students
with their revision. All of the resources from last night’s presentation will be sent to Year 11
families separately.

We are very pleased too that sports fixtures have been going ahead this week and that
auditions for our KS3 musical will take place next week (students should check their form
Google Classrooms for information about this).

Best wishes,

Ms Claydon.
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